
    Letter from The Weasel
Dear Friends,

        Whew! It's been a wild ride trying to get HackAddict 8 out by December 
1st, only 15 days after the release of HackAddict 7. Many people, including 
myself believe that HackAddict 7 was one of the best yet. I hope to continue 
to live up to that standard in the next issues.

          I have found out the date for the instalation of our NEW T3. If everything
goes all right, (which of, course, it never does) we should be up and running 
by December 20th. (It is GUARENTEED to be up by the end of January) We 
may have some delays, or it may come up early...Who knows?

          The server will (hopefully!) eventually be run on a G3-based tower. No 
bottlenecks on this www server!

          I'm also looking for a few good files on PPC cracking. If you, or someone 
you love has a knack for PPC cracking, please write an article.

          Not much else happened in the past 15 days...All I can say is: Merry 
Christmas!!! (and a happy New Year)

Cheers,

The Weasel


